
Dear Sir/Madam 

I am writing to strongly recommend that the Container Deposit Scheme introduced to WA be an 

automated supermarket “point of sale” one as they have in the Netherlands. Having lived there 

for a couple of years, I found them easy, intuitive, convenient and financially worthwhile. Point 

of sale returns work well as people are going to the supermarket anyway. This will ensure 

maximal uptake of the scheme and minimal waste of time and fossil fuels with unnecessary 

journeys to a separate recycling facility. 

I have attached a few links for you that I found on the internet demonstrating how it works. 

http://www.howhollandworks.com/2017/09/09/statiegeld-on-bottles/ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UdfI5TlF2WQ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jTIvIuTLPDo 

Kind regards 

 

 

Helen Sadler 
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